
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Newsletter No 14                                                                            Friday 9th December 2016 
 
Dear Parents and Children, 
 
The season of Advent is well and truly under way and we have lots planned to share with parents next week in 
preparation for Christmas. Please join us on Monday evening at 6.30pm in the church for our Junior Carol Service 
and on Tuesday and Wednesday at 2pm in the hall for the Infant Nativity. 

 
 
Well Done to the Workers of the week 
 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Favour Michaela Aaron Daniel O Ehi Mary Romeo 

Joshua Eghosa Nicholas Ritchy Hailey P Kurt Conner 

 
 
Well Done to our Core Value Ambassadors 

 

Perseverance Cooperation Respect Inspiration Compassion 

Teddy – Year 4 Chinedu – Year 4 Saphron – Year 1 Matthew – Year 3 Riley – Year 4 

 
 
 

 
 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 12th December 6.30pm Junior Carol Service. Children to be back at the school at 6.15pm. 

Tuesday 13th December 2pm – Infant Nativity Play 

Wednesday 14th December 2pm – Infant Nativity Play  

Thursday 15th December No Y5 swimming 

Friday 16th December Year 1 and Year 2 Pantomime visit – please wear school uniform 
3pm – WOW Assembly, parents welcome  

 
 
Christmas dates for your diary  
 
 
Monday 12th December – 6.30pm in the church, Junior Carol Service. 
Tuesday 13th and Wednesday 14th December – 2pm, Infant Nativity play. 
Thursday 15th December – Christmas dinner, toy morning and class parties. 
Tuesday 20th December 1.30pm, Carols around the Advent Wreath. 2pm – break up for Christmas holiday. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
Reception Class Admissions September 2016   
The Common Application Form must be completed on line www.barking-dagenham.gov.uk/admissions  
If you are a practising Catholic you will need a Certificate of Catholic Practice to submit with your application.  
 
The closing date for returning forms to school is 15th January 2017. 

 
 
Advent 2016 
We are supporting Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society’s Advent appeal this year.  All children have been given 
an Advent box, in the shape of a candle. We kindly ask families to fill the box with spare change and remember 
children not as fortunate as themselves at this special time of the year.    
 
The boxes are designed to carry the message of advent and the advent wreath on one of its sides has been left 
blank so the children can colour this as they progress through the weeks of Advent. It can be used to reinforce the 
meaning of Christmas to the children. Thank you in advance for your support 
 

Please return the boxes to school by Thursday 15th December. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend. 

 
Yours sincerely    

 
                                                                                                        

Mrs C. Scott 
Headteacher  
 

 

 

http://www.barking-dagenham.gov.uk/admissions

